
Faculty Exhibit
An exhibit combining the work of its
art and communications faculty in a

college or university is a tradition on
many campuses, and the current show

at the Morrison Gallery of the new
library honors that tradition by bring-

ing together the art of four of its facul-
ty: Nancy Mendes of Etters, Instructor
of Humanities; Linda Mylin Ross of

Lancaster, Assistant Professor of
Education and Humanities; Victor

Viser ofYork, Assistant Professor of
Humanities and Communication; and

Samuel P. Winch of Harrisburg,
Communications Program Coordinator
and Associate Professor of Humanities

and Communication. The show will
run through March 21

Ever

The Psychology Program will host its last colloquiumfor the Spring
2003 semester on Tuesday,April 1 at 12:30p.m. inRoom 302

Library. Dr. Richard Abrams from Dickinson College will speakon
"Semantic and Contextual Memory in the Unconscious Analysis of

Words." Lightrefreshments will be provided immediately following
the colloquium in the Morrison Gallery. Everyone iswelcome to

attend.

Dr. Philip C. Singer, the Dan Okun Distinguished Professor
of Environmental Engineering at University of North

Carolina at Chapel Hill and AEESP Distinguished Lecturer,
will visit Penn State Harrisburg on March 17. Dr. Singer is a
member of the National Academy ofEngineering and well
known in water and wastewater field. He will meet with

graduate students and give a seminar "Formation and Control
ofDisinfection By-Products in Drinking Water" in TLIIB.
The seminar is scheduled for 3 to 4 p.m., followed by a

reception. The event is open to public.

"Real Tips fromReal Recruiters" will be the topic ofthe 4th annual
Career Forum sponsoredby the adult honor society,ASL, and Career
Services. Join us on March 26 from 5 to 6p.m. in the Gallery Lounge
to meet and hear from four employers who interview and recruit col-

lege grads.The employers participating represent a variety ofbusi-
nesses and industries (computer/technical, human services, manufac-

turer/retail) as well as state government. So, no matter what your
majoror career goal, there is sure to berelevant information tohelp

you in your career planning and jobhunt preparation. This will be an
open forum with plenty oftime for questions and interaction.

Refreshments will be served. Additional funding is provided by the
StudentActivities Fee anda grantfrom the AdultLearner

Commission. Everyone is invited to join us for this interactive panel
discussion.No pre-registration required.

TheLiaison Committee to the Commission for Women and Penn
State Harrisburg's Alumni Office will present a panel program

"Women in the Workplace with College alumnae and women lead-
ers ofthe student body from 5 to 7 p.m. Wednesday, March 19 in the

Gallery Lounge. Supported by a Student Activity Fee grant.

Every Tuesday
Black Student Union

BSU meets every Tuesday at 12:30 p.m. in
the Oliver LaGrone Cultural Arts Center

Wednesday
SGA

The Harrisburg campus Student

MMlntrrn

Government Association (SGA) meets
Wednesdays at 5 p.m. in W-207 Olmsted

International Affairs Association
The International Affairs Association

(lAA) meets every Wednesday at 4 p.m
Interested? Email Dr. Clem Gilpin at
cegs@psu.edu or Chris Patterson at

cxp399@psu.edu. Or call 717 948 6066 Other
The Capital Times

Lion Ambassadors
Meet in room C 212 at 5:00

Fitness and Exercise

Spring Fling 2003

las Calendar
aedu

sorPublication.

Capital Christian Fellowship
The Penn State Harrisburg CCF chapter

would like to extend an open invitation to
any interested student, faculty member, or
community resident to attend the organiza-
tion's weekly meetings on Thursdays from

12:15 to 1:45 p.m. in Olmsted W-138.
With the exception of Spring Break and
finals week, the CCF meets weekly for a
time of worship, Bibld Study, and prayer.
For more information, please contact Jeff
Inskeep, jdinskeep@comcast.net or Ben

Kimmel, chance7o9@aol.com

Meets every Monday and Wednesday at
noon inroom W341 ("restricted area")

Free fitness and exercise classes led by Andres Gutierrez began Jan. 13.
The classes are held every Monday and Wednesday, 5:30 to 6:30 p.m., in
the MultipurposeRoom of the Capital Union Building. The classes are

free to Penn State students, staff, faculty, and current Penn State Alumni
Association members. Registration is not required. For further informa-

tion call the Recreation/Athletics office at 948-6266 or 6267

The event of the semester!! Spring Fling 2003 will be held on Friday,
March 21, 2003 from 8 p.m. to midnight in the CUB. This is a semi-for-

mal! Tickets can be purchased March 17-18 in Olmsted Main Lobby,
March 19-20 3:30 to 6 p.m. in Olmsted North Entrance, or Sunday-

Saturday 7 p.m. to midnight in the Community Center. Tickets are $8
per person and include one 5"x7" frame, buffet of food , DJ, and chances

to win door prizes. BE THERE!! Hosted by RCC, Res. Life, and SAF

Penn State Harrisburg International/Intercultural Film Festival
Everybody knows food. In acknowledgement, this year's International
Film Feast -- "Film du Jour" will star food -- as sustenance, as cultural

identification, and as signifier of human interrelationships
Pairing an entree - the main feature -- and a "takeout," a selected short

piece chosen from another film to complement the main feature, two big
weeks of free movies will begin on: Tuesday, March 25, when the fea-
ture "Big Night" will show along with the dinner scene from "Avalon."
Wednesday, March 26, "Babette's Feast" is paired with the infamous

eating scenefrom "Tom Jones" Thursday, March 27, shows "Gold
Rush" as takeout with "The Discreet Charm of the Bourgeoisie" in full
Friday, March 28 will have the lobster scene from "Annie Hall" paired
with "Mostly Martha." Tuesday, April 1, will have the restaurant scene
from "When Harry Met Sally" accompanying the feature "The Cook.

The Thief, His Wife, and Her Lover." Wednesday, April 2, will show a
scene from "Animal House" and the feature "Eat Drink Man Woman"
The series ends on Friday, April 4, with the diner scene from "Five

Easy Pieces" and the feature "Delicatessen" All showings will be in the
Kunkel Auditorium of the Olmsted Building; Tuesdays, Wednesdays,
and Thursdays; showings start at 8:30 p.m. and Fridays, Mar 28 and

April 4, will start at 7 p.m. All showings are free admission. Any ques-
tions, call 717 948 6086 or email vxd3@psu.edu. This program is
endorsed by the Capital College Faculty Senate's Committee on

International and Intercultural Affairs, and supported by a Student
Activity Fee grant and by the Office of the Associate Provost.


